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I strongly apposed hb 3390. Not only is fur sales a way of life for some individuals, it 

is also helping to cc ontrol the population of many animals and ensuring that their 

body is not going to waste. Not to mention the many many uses of an animals hide. 

Please stop trying to ruin what makes oregon so great. 


